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25/02/2021  21:51:082020/5951/P OBJ Corin Holfeld We are the owners of Flat 2, 5 Hillfield Road. Our flat is on the 1st floor, directly above Flat 1. The 2 bedrooms 

of our flat currently look on to the garden of Flat 1. Our flat has a small balcony which has views of the green 

space below. If the extension to flat 1 were granted, it would result in a roof with skylight extending 4 m out 

from the balcony and take away the view of any green space at all resulting in a significant loss of outlook and 

give a sense of enclosure. The second bedroom would look on to the lightwell and an additional 14 metres of 

roof, again this would totally block any view to green space and create a sense of enclosure. This proposed 

extension would significantly affect the amenity of our flat. The proposal is completely out of character with the 

existing building. It results in a bulk addition to the property, which is over bearing and harmful to the Council's 

policy D1 for design.
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